





4.10.18

Dear Parent/Carer,

On **Thursday 18th October** all Year 2 children will be hosting a Castle Museum in school. The Castle Museum will display all the artefacts that the children have been busy working on throughout the term including hobby horses, royal artwork and model castles. **We would like to invite you to come and tour the Castle Museum on Thursday 18th at 2.30pm.** The museum will take place in the hive so please come to the red gate on the right hand side of school at 2.30pm.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Featherstone and Miss Griffin

01205 366013 Boston West Academy, Sussex Avenue, Boston, Lincolnshire PE21 7QG info@bwacademy.co.uk www.bwacademy.co.uk Twitter: @BostonWestAcad & @BWHive Facebook: @BostonWestAcademy













